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On January 16 of this year, Enisa Bukvić 
and Lidija Sejdinović, representatives of 
the "Women with Books" Association 
from Mostar, visited us. We discussed 
collaboration and preparations for the 
second annual "Women with Books" 
festival, which will be held in Mostar 
with the aim of promoting literature and 
the arts among women.

Anaïs Girard, Cooperation Attaché at the French Embassy in Sarajevo, visited Foundation CURE. We 
discussed potential collaboration and support for our activities focused on gender equality and women's 
rights.

On March 15, 2024, a representative from Foundation CURE participated in a World Bank presentation on 
the Country Economic Memorandum and took part in a panel discussion on energy transition.

On February 28, 2024, we hosted representatives from the Tuzla Community Foundation at our office. We 
discussed our projects and explored opportunities for future collaboration, emphasizing the importance of 
local and regional connectivity in achieving our shared goals.



On February 22 and 23, representatives of Foundation CURE participated in a working meeting at 
Trebević, organized by the Swedish feminist foundation Kvinna till Kvinna and the Media Center Sarajevo. 
We discussed the rise in femicide, the narrowing space for journalistic and activist work, and strategies for 
a joint response to negative social phenomena.

On March 27, a training organized by BH Novinari was held in Mostar, focusing on protecting the safety of 
women journalists from online threats. The training covered legal and institutional frameworks for 
combating online violence, gender-based violence, and other forms of cybercrime.
















